
The Red Wolf employment unit regularly reviews the effectiveness of its EEO program to ensure 
that its outreach efforts are reaching all segments of the stations’ community, including 
ongoing managerial-level assessment. Red Wolf also engaged in the supplemental recruitment 
measures as set forth in the EEO public file reports for the employment unit.  Managerial staff of 
Red Wolf regularly meet with community leaders, local non-profits, and education leaders to 
ensure that its stations are serving their communities and reaching out to as many people as 
possible in its job, training and internship programs. 


